
 

Friday 12th July 2024 

Weekly Bulletin 
With kindness, respect and gratitude, together we aim high in all we do. 

Headteacher’s message: 

This week included Year 6’s two transition days at 
Helsby High School and the rest of our children’s ‘Going-
up Day’ here at Hillside. We have also completed 
handover meetings between teachers to ensure a 
smooth transition for every child into their September 
class. It was also special day for our newest Hillsiders 
who were in school in their preparation for ‘Going-Up’ 
to Reception 24! 

On Tuesday, our choir joined schools from across the area to sing in 
the ‘Amasing’ concert at Chester Cathedral. We were also joined by an 
ex-student, James Ashcroft, who toured each class performing a short 
guitar solo and taking questions. Each class enjoyed joining in. 

On Wednesday, Jay and her guitarists 
led an assembly 
performing a few of 
their numbers and 
‘Miss J’, from 
Evolution Dance 
was in working with 
Years 1 and 5.  

Year 6 have had a 
very busy week. On Wednesday parents were invited 
to see Y6 in their ‘Dr Who meets Music for Life’ performance to celebrate 60 years of Dr 
Who. On Thursday, they performed again for parents with their Bible Explorers 
presentation. All children were brilliant and full of confidence which will stand them in good 
stead next year. Today they are at Go-Ape which we know will be great fun and another 
lovely memory of their last few weeks at Hillside.    

As requested previously, can parents please provide details of symptoms or known illness to 
the office when informing us of children’s absence. We are still getting messages of ‘ill or  
unwell’. Can parents/grandparents please also take note that we can not have dogs on the 
premises. If you have to bring a dog with you when collecting your child, please wait outside 
of the gates.   

Finally, we look forward to seeing as many of you as possible at tonight's Friends of Hillside 
Summer Fair. We appreciate all the support parents have given us in recent non-uniform 
days and of course the brilliant work of Friends of Hillside in putting on what will be an 
brilliant fundraiser and fun experience bringing our Hillside community together in support 
of our school.  

Adam Khan—Headteacher 

   
Important Dates 2024  
23rd July—Y6 Leavers’ Assembly for Y6 parents 

24th July—Break up for summer holiday at 2pm 

3rd September—Children back in School Link Club  
We have places available in our before and after school provi-
sion. If you would like to use this provision or would like further 
information please email us at 
linkclub@hillside.cheshire.sch.uk more infor-
mation can also be found on the school website 

Please note that Link Club will close at 5pm on 
our last day Wednesday 24th July. 

Contact details: 
Please contact the school office to notify or request absence at:  ad-
min@hillside.cheshire.sch.uk  

or call 01928 722 991     Full School Diary     Lunch Menu       

Website links:     School website    Absence request   
Administering medicine request 

Free Learn to ride lessons 

Please click here for a link for three 2-
hour ‘Learn to ride’ courses for chil-
dren in Castle Park being held on 
Wednesday 31st July  (select CWAC 
from Area drop-down list). They're 
being run for free by Bike Right.  

School Games Platinum 
Award 

We are delight-
ed to announce 
that we have 
been reaccredit-
ed the School 
Games Platinum 
award in recognition of our participa-
tion and in sport and  provision of ac-
tive opportunities. Thank you to all our 
young athletes and our Sports Lead, 
Mrs Moore for her commitment and 
effort this year.  

Xavier (Y1) and Byron (Y3)  

Well done to Xavier, Byron (and dad) 
who completed the Frodsham Down-
hill Run last weekend. Xavier really 
enjoyed run-
ning with his 
brother and 
dad. Xavier ran 
the whole way, 
which was al-
most 1 and a 
half miles and 
is looking for-
ward to doing 
it again next 
year!   

 

mailto:linkclub@hillside.cheshire.sch.uk
https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/page/link-club/129443
https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/events
https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/page/school-meals/5397
https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/
https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/page/absence-and-illness-in-term-time-incl-forms-to-complete/5394
https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/page/absence-and-illness-in-term-time-incl-forms-to-complete/5394
https://www.bikeright.co.uk/courses/child-group/


Kimaya (Y3) 

 

Kimaya took part in the 
Universal taekwondo 
Acadamies (UTA) inter 
club competition on 
Sunday and was award-
ed two bronze medals. 
One for her patterns 
and the other for spar-
ing. Well done Kimaya!   

Charlie (Y6) and 
Toby (Y4) 

Charlie and Toby spent 
their Sunday morning 
volunteering for their 
athletics club to raise 
money and awareness. 
They helped to 
demonstrate activities 
and run the stall. They 
said it made them feel 
happy and helpful to 
be supporting their 
club and local commu-
nity. Well done boys! 

With kindness, respect and gratitude, together we aim high in all we do. 


